
  
 

 
RECOGNITION OF STUDENTS, STAFF AND COMMUNITY 

  
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION 
 
Tonight, the Board recognizes the following individual for her outstanding achievements and 
contributions to the Beaverton School District and the community. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
Oregon Transportation Supervisor of the Year Award – Jane Langlois 
 
The Oregon Pupil Transportation Association (OPTA) recently named Jane Langlois, 
Administrator for Transportation, the Oregon Transportation Supervisor of the Year.    
 
The award was established to recognize individuals for their outstanding contribution to 
student transportation and who possess the leadership qualities of safety, integrity, attitude, 
and cooperation.  
 
As stated in her nomination; “You will find Jane reaching out or taking on endeavors that 
enhance District operations and contribute to the success of the District in its “College and 
Career Readiness” strategies, including serving on the Sustainability Committee, customer 
service improvement objectives, school bus emission reduction programs.  You will also find 
Jane calling voters to encourage votes on ballot measures.  
 
She is quick with a pat on the back in recognizing staff and department achievements, and all 
who work with her can count on her open door involvement with department and staff matters.  
Jane walks the walk, talks the talk and does so with flair and a sense of humor.” 
 
The Beaverton School District Transportation Department was also awarded the Jack Speer 
Training Award/Grant, which is designed to benefit the training of drivers, support staff, 
mechanics/technicians, or supervisors, which will be used to develop a video training tool. 
 
Congratulations, Jane. 
 
New Volunteer logo and presence – Beaverton School District website 
 

The Beaverton School District Volunteer Program has a new look.  The new 
logo is featured on the main District web page, and links potential 
volunteers to a step-by-step process for finding the school or program that 
is right for them.  This redesigned site also has an area to post school and 

District requests. 
 
With more than 39,000 students in 51 schools, there are many ways a volunteer can help. 
Volunteers can help tutor or mentor a student, assist in the library or cafeteria, help with 
school beautification projects, judge a science fair, help coach a team and much more. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the School Board recognize Jane Langlois for her contributions to the 
School District. 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
August 27, 2012 


